

Our Ref: 040210

22 August 2005

Dear Niall,

Thank you for your recent emails regarding the groups plans for further provision of cycle trails in the Carron Forest and reservoir area.

As agreed I have written to Scottish Water inviting them to meet with the group to hear details of the proposal and to discuss their involvement. I will contact you again as soon as I have a response.

In the meantime, if I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me again.

Yours sincerely

Cathie Craigie MSP